From:;

Sent: 16 October 2023 14:07
To: Planning

Subject: Planning Ben Taylor.

/\ External Email
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Plan no 3/2023/0780 10, Bridge Road, Chatbum. No more comment to make. Yours-



